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Goyette, David

From: LeBlanc, Gail
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2013 12:02 PM
To: Goyette, David
Subject: FW: Number on NH PUc website

From: Chad Klein [mailto:cklein@rnapower.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2013 11:04 AM
To: Noonan, Amanda; Rohnstock, Bob; Quint, Janet
Subject: FW: Number on NH PUc website

Good Morning,

I wasn’t sure who I should bring this to at the PUC, but it appears the contact number for North
American Power on your site is incorrect. Would you mind having them change it to 888-313-
9086, or let me know who I can contact at the PUC to have this rectified?

Thanks I Hope all is well.

-Chad

Chad Kiein, Compliance Manager
~ort~i American Power
20 Glover Ave Norwa’k, CT, 06850
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